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Elsen, Nikki

From: Cheri Starch <clstarch@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 11:35 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Alternate Side Parking

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I am in FULL SUPPORT of the proposed legislation abolishing alternate side winter parking except for snow and 
maintenance events.  
 
It’s completely unnecessary and poor use of employee time to write tickets for no other reason than someone 
has parked on the wrong side of the street, when there’s no snow on the ground.  
 
It’s time for this archaic ordinance to be abolished. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheri Starch 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


